Dear Potential Sponsor:

The Lakeridge High School Cheerleading Team is fundraising for the upcoming year. Cheerleading can be very expensive and much of the cost lands
on the families of these cheerleaders. We are asking you, local businesses and personal sponsors, to help us out. We are looking for any form of
monetary donations to help pay for individual expenses and competition fees.

As you may know, the Pacer Cheerleaders perform at all school functions including football, boys’ and girls’ basketball, and various other sporting
events. Competitively we are extremely successful recently placing 2" at the OCCA State Championships and 16t at NCA Nationals this past spring!
We also participate in school events, assemblies, community service, and academically place on the OSAA 3.0+GPA list. We look forward to an even
more successful 23-24 season!

We have three levels of sponsors:
SILVER SPONSOR - $25 - $149

e  Your business or personal name/website link on our website — www.lakeridgecheer.com
e  Your business name on a poster of the cheerleaders to be handed out around town and at games!

GOLD SPONSOR - $150 - $299
e  Your business or personal name/website link on our website — www.lakeridgecheer.com
e  Your business name and phone number on a poster of the cheerleaders to be handed out around town and at games!
PLUS
e  Your business or personal name on the boxes the cheerleaders stand on during games in the fall!

PLATINUM SPONSOR - $300+
e  Your business or personal name/website link on our website — www.lakeridgecheer.com
e  Your business name and phone number on a poster of the cheerleaders to be handed out around town and at games!
e Your business or personal name on the boxes the cheerleaders stand on during games in the fall!
PLUS
e  Your business or personal name on Team Sponsor T-shirts to be worn to events and competitions in the winter!

All sponsors will also be able to use the Tax ID number (provided below) for a tax write-off.

Please consider donating to the Lakeridge High School Cheerleading Team. We look forward to representing Oregon and the community of Lake
Oswego at various events and competitions around the State! Cheers!

The Lakeridge High School Cheerleaders

Christine Langley, Cheerleading Coach
lakeridgecheer@yahoo.com

All checks need to be made out to the Lakeridge Cheerleading. Please keep the top two thirds of this letter for your records.

Date:
Thank you for your donation of $
Lakeridge Cheerleading 501(c)3 Tax ID #: 92-3047470

Thank you for your time and consideration! GO PACERS!!!
Please cut bottom portion, fill out form, and return with your donation so we can list you on our posters, boxes and t-shirts!

Business or personal name to appear on tee shirt:

Contact:

Phone Number:

Website Link:

Donation Amount:

Cheerleader:
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